REVISED MEMO

DATE: January 5, 2022
TO: CUPE Local 5430 Members
FROM: Darlene Gilewich, 1" Regional Vice-President, Region 3

SUBJECT: 2022 Elections

At the General Membership Meeting held on December 29, 2021, nominations were held
for the Election of General Vice-President, Recording Secretary and Urban Regional
Vice-President. The Nominations were as follows:

General Vice-President
Rebecca Noble

Recording Secretary
Joanne Alexiuk

Urban Regional Vice-President
Helen Head
Kyleigh Williams

Congratulations to Rebecca Noble and Joanne Alexiuk who were both elected by
acclamation.

Candidates’ Forum for the Urban Regional Vice-President will be held on January 12,
2022, details to follow.

Electronic voting for Area 3 will take place on January 17, 2022 at 0600 to January 20,
2022 at 0600. Members must be registered to vote, they can register on the CUPE 5430
website. Questions or concerns can be directed to the CUPE Local 5430 — Region 3
Office at 306-757-7925.

In Solidarity,

Darlene Gilewich
1" Regional Vice-President, Region 3
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